
CAMPUS PHOTOSHOOT 

 

 

 

Tuesday, March 26 

11 a.m. to 1 p.m. 

Wednesday, March 27 

11 a.m. to 1 p.m. 

Student Center Lobby 

HCC is looking for students to participate in a professional 

photoshoot in April as part of HCC’s annual marketing campaign. 

www.hagerstowncc.edu/castingcall 

Stop by the open casting call and you could be the next face of HCC! 


